
Join Us for a New Series on COVID-19 Best Practices in
Nursing Homes

We are pleased to announce a new initiative aimed at identifying and
sharing COVID-19 lessons learned in the preparedness, management,
and treatment of the novel coronavirus in nursing homes.

The COVID-19 Best Practices in Nursing Home tele-ECHO will meet
twice-monthly to examine topics that range from acquisition of PPE and
medication management to reopening guidance and end-of-life decision
making amid COVID.

Session 1 (July 15)
Reopening Considerations, Plans & Processes

Register HERE

Session 2 (July 29)
Preparing for a Potential Second Wave

Register HERE

Session 3 (Aug. 12)
Dealing with Trauma and Grief

​Register HERE

All sessions are FREE to nursing home providers and professionals,
thanks to a grant from the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation.

More details on our website here

https://echo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcqdeirrDgqE9W0wAt76zWMMfJ5DfYm0a-6
https://echo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEkd-6urz8jHtAZ21GAT3U4agiBbpqwIrYt
https://echo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUof-utpjwsHtaD7vewlxKkHr9BK1ZHAH0A
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/events/covid-19-best-practices-ltc-initiative

